October 31, 2017

Christine Grimando, AICP

Senior Planner

Planning & Urban Development Department
389 Congress Street

Portland, Maine 04101

Ms. Grimando,

I am writing to you regarding Chris Thompson, Jed Troubh, Forefront Partners I, LP
and its affiliate entities, currently pursuing Site Plan approvals associated with the
Thompson’s Point redevelopment.

I have known them for several years and am familiar with their, and their
organization’s, financial and technical capacity. They have demonstrated success in
real estate development and management, and I believe that they have the
experience, skKill, financial resources, and wherewithal to bring the Thompson's
Point project to fruition and make it an ongoing success.

Thank you and best regards,

B

Shawn McKenna

Vice President
Commercial Banking
Bangor Savings Bank

280 Fore Street, Suite 200
Portland, ME 04101



